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Director’s Note 

 Dear Western Branch Families, 

   Can you believe there are only 7 weeks 
left of the school year?  It’s hard to 
believe our seventh year at Western 
Branch Academy is almost over. We have 
been incredibly lucky to be able to see 
your children grow so much this year!  
 
   Thank you for allowing us to care for 
and love your children, as well as getting 
to know each of you! We hope everyone 
has a relaxing summer and we look 
forward to seeing you for summer camp 
and school in the fall. 
  
Blessings, 
Miss Cindy and Miss Ashley 

End of School Year Survey 
Please help us improve our program by 
completing the end of the year school 
survey. We are dedicated to providing a 
quality program for WBA’s children and 
families, and your input helps us 
accomplish this goal.  

Spring Field Trips 

We will be visiting Hickory farm for our 
Spring Field Trip. Each child must have a 
chaperone and transportation to and from 
Hickory Farm.   
 
Meet us at Hickory Farms at 9:15 AM- The 
field trip begins promptly at 9:30am AM.  
If picking up your child at school, please 
pick up no later than 8:30am. 

 
Monday, 4/30- PK4 & Kindergarten   
Tuesday, 5/1- PK2 
Wednesday, 5/2- PK3 

In honor of Father’s Day, we will celebrate 
with Donuts for Dad on Thursday, June 7th 
at 9:00 for the T/Th PK2 and M-F PK3 
classes. Donuts for Dad will be on Friday, 
June 8th  for all other classes. The PK4 and 
PK3 M/W/F classes will be at 8:00, and the 
Kindergarten  & PK2 classes  will be at 
8:45. We will serve juice and donuts.  We 
hope everyone can attend and celebrate 
this special day with us. 

Donuts for Dad 

Spring Tea 

Our Spring Tea is Thursday, May 10th at 
9:00am at WBA (T/Th PK2) and Friday, May 
11th  at Westside Church for PK3, PK4 and 
Kindergarten at 9:00am. PK2 will be held at 
WBA at 9:00am. We will serve light 
breakfast foods and juice.  We hope 
everyone can attend and celebrate this 
special day with us. 

PK4 & Kindergarten 

Graduation 
Our Graduation is Friday, June 1st  for the 
PK4 at 9:00 am and the Kindergarten 
graduation will be held on Thursday, June 
7th  @ 9:00am. The graduation ceremony 
is at Westside Church.  Invitations will be 
sent out soon. 

Spring Program 

WBA’s Annual Spring Program will take 
place on Monday, May 21st  at Westside 
Church. The schedule for the evening is as 
follows: 
• 5:00pm- Miss Carol 
                   Miss Emily 
                   Miss Juliet 
• 6:00pm-  Miss Sam 
                   Miss Victoria 
                   Miss Stacey 

Summer Camp Dates 
Our Summer Camp Meet and Greet is on 
Monday, June 11th  from 6:00pm-6:30pm. 
The last day of school is Thursday, June 
14th. WBA will be closed on Friday, June 
15th. Camp will begin on Monday, June 18th. 
We look forward to seeing you all for a fun-
filled summer at WBA!  
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